
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20210015. 

-----Original Message-----

John Plescow 
Tuesday, June 21, 2022 1:01 PM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 
FW: To CLK Docket 20210015 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 21, 2022 12:59 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20210015 

-----Original Message-----
From: john@blackcoralassets.com <john@blackcoralassets.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 21, 2022 11:26 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FP&L Minimum Bill 

Good Morning 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/21/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 04165-2022 

I am writing to register a formal complaint regarding FPL's "Minimum Bill" that the FPSC agreed to allow. This is an 
outrageous increase of 300% in my bill. 

I do not see how such a large increase could possibly be justified. A 10 or 20% increase would be bad enough. 

I live on a fixed income and this increase means hundreds of dollars per year out of my already strained budget. 

Please reconsider this provision as it is poor policy and reflects poorly on the FPSC. 

Thank you. 
John Swatek 
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